Subject: FW: FOI request re China visits

2 foi <foi@cranfield.ac.uk> Wed, 2 Oct, 15:59
to info@ukctransparency.org v

Dear Sam Dunning,

Thank you for your request, dated 4t September 2024 , made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested information about visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), any pro-VC (or equivalent),
dean international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff (not academic or research staff).

Cranfield University has completed its search for the information requested and can confirm that we do not hold information. Our

response is below:

- The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), any pro-VC (or equivalent), dean
international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff (not academic or research staff).

Zero
- Please, for each visit, state the role of the staff member(s) who went, and a list of meetings/itinerary.
N/A

Should you have any queries with regard to the information provided please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been dealt with please refer to our internal appeals procedure https://www.
cranfield.ac.uk/about/governance-and-policies/policies-and-regulations/freedom-of-information

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:
The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,



